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Hi Sam,

This is a reminder about completing updates to the Music Studies

Assessment Plans/Reports--and also to offer my help, along

with that of other Assessment Committee members, if you and your

colleagues have questions, concerns, etc.  I did review your

spring/year-end

Assessment Report dated May 24, 2010 which outlines your departmental

assessment efforts and the alumni data that was collected. I see no

issues with this report nor do I require additional information at

this time related to the information provided in that (May, 24 2010)

report. However, we are missing an update on your

assessment efforts of minors related to your program (which was due on

Sept 13th).

As a reminder, copied below are the details Beth Lincoln emailed to

chairs and program directors last spring:

Please remember that your assessment report for 2009-2010 is due on

May 21. At this time, we would like to see:

any revisions you have made to your plan,

the data you have collected

your analysis of the data

any curricular changes you are proposing as a result of that analysis.

Also please remember that you need to submit a plan for the assessment

of any minors your program offers by September 13.

I am certainly happy to work with you/your department on a minor

assessment plan if that will help expedite the process for you. Please

let me know if you have immediate questions or concerns, or would like

to meet and/or discuss your assessment plans, reports, etc.

Many thanks,

Vicki

